## Reception Potes.

Mrs. Jenner will be pleased to welcome members of the church and congregation on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons; at 4 p.m., at her home, 951 Creighton St.

Special Notice—Ladies did you see the little Black Book—Church membership register—who has it? the clerk would like to get it again.

AGED MINISTERS' FUND.—Remember, to day to. Bring your gift toward this fund. Last year, 40 most worthy annuitants received aid from the Baptist Churches of these Provinces, to the amount of \$2,652.96.

Missionary Prayer Meeting.—Our regular Missionary Prayer Meeting will take place on Wednesday evening in the Vestry. We are indebted to the B. Y. P. U. for their efforts in the past. We believe they have a good programme to offer. All invited.

The Annual Business Meeting of the W. M. A. Society. The Ladies are asked to meet in the Ladies' Parlor, Tuesday, November 5th, at 3 p.m. Important business to consider. By order of the President.

The 20th Century Missionery fund—A clipping from "The Baptist," dated October 18, 1901. The Autumn assembly of the Baptist Mission Union of Great Britain and Ireland, was held in Edinburgh this year. Dr. McLaren, President, called for a report, of this fund, which was read by the Vice-President; Rev. J. R. Wood—"The Union set out to raise £250,000, and have now-promised and paid £185,414, and of that amount £121,600 has been paid in, that amount has been contributed by 1,010 Churches Connected with the Union—£64,000 remains yet to be raised, and and the Woman are asked to help. A Baptist Women's Twentieth Century League was formed and before this Meeting closed, several persons present contributed 13,000 shillings towards the new scheme."

Applications for Sittings should be made to Descon Jas McPherson. The seats are assigned, not rented. Each holder of a sitting is expected to be a contributor.

This Church is Supported by the voluntary contributions of the people. Every member of this church is expected voluntarily to subscribe towards the expenses of the church whatever sum it is in his or her power to give. Envelopes are provided and can be had from the Financial Secretary. All bills, accounts and monies contributed, donated or raised by and for the church, are to be handed to C. R. Hoben, Fin. Sec.y.

<sup>&</sup>quot;Seek ye first the Kingdom of God."-Matt. 6: 33